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We’ve had a very mixed year. Between April and June last year we were playing kurling as usual, having returned after covid and its lockdowns. Our last meeting to play kurling was 22 June. As the Village Hall has been closed since that date we have been unable to meet there and play kurling. We have met up twice for a get-together with buffet at the Angel Inn. We all enjoyed being together, keeping up to date with what’s been happening to each other, and also wondering when we would be able to meet at the Village Hall again.
We are hoping that we will soon be playing kurling again, that our members will return and that this time next year our report will be much more positive.
